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10th March 2016
Dear Parents,
Last week Mr Burton resigned from his teaching post at Condover School.

At this stage it is ihpor‘“ran‘r to ensure River Class have continuity until the end
of the year and because there is not enough time to recruit a new teacher be-
fore Easter Mrs Varley and I will be teaching the class during the summer term.

The Governors and I have begun the process of recruitment for the start of
the new academic year (September) and we will inform you of an appointment
during the summer.

I am sure you would like to join with me in thanking Mr Burton for all of his hard
work over the years and wishing him luck in whatever he chooses to do next.

Yours sincerely,

Kerrie Lewis
Headteacher
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